The McKownville Improvement Association

Monday May 26, 1980

57th ANNUAL ELECTIONS 8 PM Thursday May 29th

TOM SAWYER MOTOR INN

All members please be there-- for the 1980-81 annual elections (the first elections were held in 1924) for the officers and board of directors members of the McKownville Improvement Association. Each member and officer and board member have sacrificed and worked hard this past year to stop Crossgates. We have another year to go, probably -- don't give up now. We can beat them and we will -- if we all work together.

- * the idea of McKownville becoming a village is still alive but the fiscal data won't be ready until the early part of July-- another meeting will be held then to discuss the data.
- * a proposal for 176 new homes at the end of McKown Road has been putferth by Roberts Realty. It is being discussed at Town Hall (Planning Board, Salvatore Amato, Chairman) now; we always want to welcome new neighbors, but we want to make sure that the development is done right and not lead to Town (or village) re-construction costs in a few years.
- * the paper drive was a \$456 success. There will be another one in October (again with Mel Behn's organizing efforts). Thanks to all the volunteers: special thanks to Charlie Evans Westmere 2nd grader who worked all day Saturday at the Boardman's truck, In McKownville we start them young and make them concerned and tough!

Don Reeb, President, 5 Norwood St. 489-3909 (vacant), Vice-president
Tom Van Buren, Treasurer, 10 E. Dillenbeck Dr. 482-4353
Marey Bailey, Secretary, 10 Oak Dr. 456-4219

Gus Baglione. 3 Ayre Dr. 438-6707

Bill Butler, 62 Highland Dr. 456-0495

Chantele Connelly, 42 Providence 438-7552

John Davis, 12 Mercer 438-5872

John Esler, 19 Elmwood 438-1197

Mike Gutbezahl 10 Waverly 482-7593

Rön Jones 34 Norwood 438-1450

Richard Zitomer 1 Mercer 438-1839

Richard Zitomer 1 Mercer 438-1839